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THE NUTS AND BOLTS OF ATTORNEY/CLIENT PRIVILEGE AND THE 
WORK PRODUCT DOCTRINE IN THE GOVERNMENT CONTEXT 

 
 

April 30, 2021 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 
 

Program Summary 

This program will cover the fundamentals of law and practice involving the attorney/client 
privilege, deliberative process privilege and the attorney work product doctrine. The presenter will 
address the law and issues that relate to applying these doctrines in the government context, 
including practical tips on how to deal with requests or demands for records which include 
privileged or protected materials.  
 

Eligibility 

This program is only open to attorneys in the Department of Law and Public Safety. Registrants 
will receive the course materials prior to the program date. 
 

Faculty 

AAG Brian F. McDonough is an Assistant Attorney General with the Division of Law’s 
Affirmative Civil Enforcement Practice Group. Prior to joining the Division of Law, he was in 
private practice with Drinker Biddle & Reath and a predecessor law firm, Shanley & Fisher for 
twenty-nine years where he specialized in securities and commercial litigation in the New York 
and New Jersey State and federal courts, as well as in arbitration tribunals throughout the country. 
Throughout the course of his career, he has also devoted significant amounts of time to pro bono 
civil rights and capital post-conviction litigation. He began his career as a law clerk to former New 
Jersey Supreme Court Justice Robert Wilentz. AAG McDonough holds an undergraduate degree 
in political science from Rutgers College and a J.D. from the New York University School of Law. 
 



 
 

CLE Credit 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 2.0 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 2.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism.   
 
 

Registration 

Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     
 


